
 

 

Dear Parent, 
Greetings from ICSK! 

 
First of all I would like to thank you for your continued support in all the innovative ventures of ICSK. With your 
ongoing cooperation, the school will continue to pioneer across new realms, thriving and reaching newer heights. 
 
As you are aware we have our own ICSK School Band and presently the school is focusing on upgrading and 
standardizing it. For this purpose, the school has appointed a bandmaster having 19 years of experience at 
Bagpipe Band Academy, Delhi. At ICSK we realize that participation in a band avails the children to the infinite 
journey of creative expression connecting to a language (music) that is understood, communicated, and 
appreciated by all of mankind around the globe. The mission is to teach the mastery of musical skills so our 
students can access quality music and experience the joy of an ever-evolving sense of aesthetic expression. 
 
This novel initiative by the school will give a wonderful opportunity for the students of classes 6, 7 & 8 to give 
vent to their musical capabilities and be a part of the school’s prestigious band. The selection to the Band is a 
matter of pride & recognition for the students of ICSK Selection will be purely based on the talents & skills of the 
applicants and only the best 21 students from the given entries will be selected. If you believe that your child 
has the talent to be a member of the electrifying ICSK School Band, kindly fill in the consent form & give it to the 
class teacher on or before 15 December 2019.The selected 21 students will be awarded with an appreciation 
and achievement certificate after the training period. 
 
It is our firm belief that you will continue to extend your unstinting support and cooperation as always, to the 
betterment of our students. As the partnership between school and parent continues to strengthen, our 
wholehearted appreciation endures. 
 
With warm regards, 
   
Dr. V. Binumon                                                                                                         10/12/2019 
Principal 
 


